
Dear Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee members, 
 
My name is Sarah Bickerdyke and I am writing to submit testimony in opposition of SB2137.  It 
is important that my children and grandchildren have the opportunity to harvest healthy deer 
in North Dakota, in turn developing future generations of ethical outdoorsmen and women 
with an inherent passion to continue seeing conservation through to future generations.  It is 
important that we set a strong foundation for ethical, resilient, and science-based wildlife 
management in North Dakota now and in the future.   
 
I urge the committee to recommend a “Do Not Pass” on SB2137. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Sarah Bickerdyke 


